Three Village CSD

Welcome Back to School /

Mount PTA welcomes you back to
another wonderful school yearl!

The PTA Membership Drive has already
begun! Please visit the PTA table during
open house for more information and
to sign up! Your $15 membership
donation goes a long way to help us
run fun, educational events and
programs for our students!

Please contact Ellie DePaul at
ellied0701@amail.com for more info!
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What's Coming Up...
4 )

Spiritwear

Spiritwear sales begin this

month
(" Basket Dinner
November 15th

Three Village Inn

Be on the lookout for
\ ticket information! j

Thank You!!

Thank you Karen Jackson and Nicole
Duncan for co-chairing a GREAT
Kindergarten Playdatel

4 Open House )

September 12
ENL/Pre-K- 6pm
Gr. KN, 1st & 2nd- 6:30pm
Gr. 3rd & 4th- 7pm
Gr. 5th & 6th 7:30

4 PTA Meeting
Join us for our 1st PTA Meeting!!
Wednesday, September 25th at 7pm
in the Mount Cafeteria
\ Chairperson meeting to follow

School Closed )

September 30th &
October 1st
Rosh Hashanah




District News

9/4 - BOE Meeting
7:30pm (NC)

?/9 - Fall Community
Swim Registration
Online

9/18- BOE Meeting
7:30pm (NC)

9/18 - Emma S. Clark
Budget Vote

9/19 - SEPTA General

Meeting and Parent

Networking Meeting
(Minne 10am)

Fundraisers

Prestige Fundraising - Mount's Prestige
Wrapping Paper & Gifts Fundraiser begins
this month. Students will bring home
catalogs and order forms. Orders can
also be placed onlinelll

FREE MONEY FOR OUR SCHOOL

*Stop & Shop Card Rewards
*Box Tops- Collected in fall and spring, so
keep clipping them all year long!
*AmazonSmile

Please see our website for instructions on
all of these programs which greatly
benefit our school

4 Contact Info )

www.mountpta.com

Facebook keyword:
WS MOUNT PTA
Mount School - Family Page
\- el

~

6" Grade News

The 6" grade committee is working hard on upcoming events for our 6"
graders. Please review the folder that came home with your child &
return the information sheet ASAP in an envelope marked “6th Grade

Committee”.

There will be a brief parent meeting in the auditorium following éth
Grade Open House on September 12th.

If you have any questions please contact:

(o o)

Kate Smith hanna213@optonline.net
Diana Losak dllasak@yahoo.com




